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Comments: Our world is in an unmitigated climate emergency. Every action we take as individuals and

governments is critical to our very survival. We have the power in our hands NOW to minimize further damage

and roll back the destruction from our dependence on fossil fuels. FERC original approval of MVP was a mistake

by a government organization that was not looking honestly into the future and functioned on outmoded thinking

and a corrupt system that only benefitted the rich and powerful. Once permitted, MVP has been irresponsible

throughout this process. Their parent company EQT has had (and continues to have) a terrible track record with

the environment. USFS and BLM made a blunder allowing this destruction in our national forest. Some of the

steepest slopes and most pristine waterways will be forever damaged. Slips, leaks and explosions are inevitable.

The damage will be done, and MVP will walk away richer. The public will suffer the consequences in both the

local environment and damage to the climate. This project was wrong from the start. It should never have been

approved for crossing our precious national forest. If you love your children, and hope for a positive future, you

must stop this catastrophe before it does further damage.


